
 

Next School Board Meeting 
Wednesday, January 26, 2011 

AT 12 Noon 
Where:  To Be Announced 

Thanks To President Traweek 
And The Federation, Payday 

Is  January 21, 2011 

Sandie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dearest Colleagues, 

HAPPY, HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

New school board members were sworn in on January 11, 2011.  Mickey Traweek remains School Board President, 
and new school board member Verbon Muhammad is Vice-President. 

The Superintendent is still in the process of trying to reorganize the Central Office with new positions and higher 
salaries.  And, there is still NO mention of increases in salaries for teachers or support staff.  However, the good 
news is that there is HOPE.  HOPE that the new school board will acknowledge that the teachers and support 
workers are there daily, hands on with the children. TEACHERS MAKE THE DIFFERENCE.  
 
*Did you know that some Principals and Central Office Staff made thousands in OVERTIME. 

  

 

 

 

    Examples of Administrative 

                  Overtime 

 

 

Total Extra Pay 2009-
2010 

 

Total Extra Pay 2010-
2011 

 

$ 5,141.64 

 

$ 1, 544.70 

 

$ 12, 834.82 

 

$ 1,484.35 

 

$ 9,628.90 

 

$ 6,522.03 

 

$ 7, 581.25 

 

$ 7, 314 

 

$ 17, 784.91 

 

- 

 

$ 15, 887.50 

 

$ 5,787.50 

 

$ 11,225.00 

 

$ 4,581.26 

 

 

 

 

Federation Voice 
M O N R O E  F E D E R A T I O N  O F  T E A C H E R S   

&  S C H O O L  E M P L O Y E E S  
 

                  LFT, AFT, AFL-CIO 
 

JANUARY 2011  LFT/AFT/AFL-CIO 

Call Your School Board 
Members And Tell Them How 

You Feel 
 

 

District 3 
President - Mickey Traweek   388-0596  

mickeytraweek@comcast.com 
 

District 5 
Vice-Pres. - Verbon Muhammad 803-3560 

verbonmuhammad@aol.com 
 

District 1 
Vickie Dayton    329-9320    

vdayton@moremanmoore.com 
 

District 2 
Vickie Krutzer   387-7814    

torik@centurytel.net 
 

District 7 
Glynn Ludley   388-4067 

glynnludley@hotmail.com 
 

District 5 
Bishop Rodney McFarland  327-5956    

mcfar0724@aol.com  
            

District 4 
Clarence Sharp  557-4372 

clarencesharp@rocketmail.com 
 
 

[Type a quote from the document or the 

summary of an interesting point. You can 

position the text box anywhere in the document. 

Use the Text Box Tools tab to change the 

formatting of the pull quote text box.] 
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Payroll Deduction Authorization 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Rev. Martin Luther King was in Memphis to help  
sanitation  workers get a contract. 

 
 He died because the “bosses” didn’t want the  

workers to have a contract – a collective bargaining contract. 
 

 43 years later teachers and school employees in Monroe City 
Schools still have NO Contracts.  However, did you know that 
Principals and Central Office Staff have a negotiated contract. 
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I hereby authorize the Monroe City School Board to deduct in equal installments, from each of my paychecks, current dues for the local chapter 
of the Louisiana Federation of Teachers.  I understand that dues are set by the constitution and by-laws of the Monroe Federation of 
Teachers/School Employees (Local 4326). 
 This authorization shall remain in effect until revoked by me through proper written notice to the Monroe School Board Human 
Resources and the MFT/SE Local 4326.  Dues:  Teachers  $ 39.00     School Employees  $18.00 
 

Name      
 
Address      
 
City   State  Zip 
 
Home Phone (318)   E-Mail  
 

School or Worksite     
 
Position:    Teacher or School 
Employee __(Circle One and List Title)   
 
Signature      
 
Social Security #   Date  

Monroe Federation of Teachers & School Employees 
Sandie Lollie, MFT/SE President 

2809 Evangeline St., Suites 1 & 2    Monroe, LA 71201 
(318) 322-2442  FAX  (318) 322-6310  monroefederation@bellsouth.net 
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   C.B. 
Pulls 

All the Pieces 

  Together 

Parents 

& Community 
Teachers & 

School Employees 

School Board 

& Administrators 

 

Students 


